
900 West Magnolia Avenue, Suite 101, Fort Worth, TX 76104 

 

Fort Worth Endoscopy Center 
                                                                                                

 

 

Dear Patient: 

 
We look forward to your upcoming visit at the Fort Worth Endoscopy Center, 
an affiliate of Surgical Care Affiliates.  It is the policy of the Fort Worth 

Endoscopy Center to notify you of the following information prior to your 
arrival at the facility: 
 

1. Notice of Patient Rights and Responsibilities – see attachment. 
 
2. Physician Ownership Disclosure – see attachment. 

 
3. Facility policy regarding Advance Directives: 

A. You have the right to make choices regarding life-sustaining treatment, 
including resuscitative measures.  

B. It is the policy of the Fort Worth Endoscopy Center that if an adverse event 
occurs during a patient’s stay, based on reasons of conscience, all 
reasonable efforts will be taken to revive the patient, including resuscitative 
or other stabilizing measures, regardless of the contents of any Advance 
Directive/Living Will/Healthcare Proxy, or instructions from a healthcare 
agent.  If there is a need to transfer you to a hospital for additional care 
measures beyond what the ambulatory facility can provide, your Advance 
Directive/Living Will/Healthcare Proxy, will be provided to the receiving 
hospital. 

C. If you have an Advance Directive/Living Will/Healthcare Proxy, please bring 
a copy with you so we may place it with your medical record. 

D. If you do not have an Advance Directive/Living Will/Healthcare Proxy, and 
would like more information, please contact our office at 817-332-6500 and 
we will be happy to assist you.  You may also visit www.caringinfo.org or call 
800-658-8898 for state-specific advance directive laws and forms. 
 

4. Notice of Privacy Practices – see attachment. 
 

5. Admissions Disclaimer – see attachment. 
 
We hope you will find your stay and the care you receive at the Fort Worth Endoscopy Center a 
pleasant experience.  If you have any questions regarding your appointment, please call Sonia 
Banks at 817-332-6500.  For additional information, please visit our website at 
www.ftworthendo.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jenny Hunter, CASC 
Administrator 
 

http://www.caringinfo.org/
http://www.ftworthendo.com/

